SAVE J VICTORIA BATHS

On 8 February 2008 Nottingham City Council announced their proposal to close Victoria Leisure Centre in Nottingham. They plan to make a final decision about its fate on 18 March 2008.

Join the campaign to stop the closure of Victoria Leisure Centre!

PUBLIC DEMONSTRATION!

Saturday 1 March 2008 11.30am in Market Square

Congregate outside the Council House in Market Square to march to the Victoria Leisure Centre, where a public meeting will be held.

GET INVOLVED!

Visit the campaign website to sign the petition, download flyers, join the mailing and find other ways to get involved >

SAVEVICTORIABATHS.ORG.UK